Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Gabriele Larry <glarry@alaskafuncenter.com>
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 10:29 PM

To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)

Cc: Gabriele Larry

Subject: Say No to on site marijuana use
Importance: High

Marijuana is not the fearless drug it is being made out to be, the ramifications of allowing the legal use in our
state will be appalling. | know of many instances where the use of marijuana was consumed has caused auto
collisions, death, and an ongoing obsession to consume this drug. The person becomes irritable with out it and
also lethargic with losing a sense of awareness as was described to me from a heavy user for over 30 years.
Also there is illness

related especially when exposed to the smoke , not to mention the disgusting smell. I have asthma and am
allergic to smoke. Many others especially children and elderly with allergies and or breathing disorders when
exposed to this toxic smoke will become ill . Consider those driving from the establishment being higher than
a kite

and how this will add to vehicle accidents injuries and possible death to the innocent,not one life is worth taking
this risk. Are you willing to be held accountable for passing such a dangerous measure? This is not acceptable.
Please give due consideration of the innocent and non user. Providing a on site use is dangerous and should not
be an option. Our public safety is priority and not the use of a substance for the convenience of getting high,
addicted and causing many health issues. The Federal Law prohibits this substance yet in the state of Alaska
legal and very troublesome in my opinion. Please say no to onsite use.

Gabriele Larry

1853 Bridgewater Dr.
Fairbanks Alaska 99709 ph907-460-6875

Sent from Windows Mail



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: AMIA Association <akmjindustry@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2017 9:58 AM

To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)

Subject: Speaking at November Board

| would like to request being added to the speakers for public
presentation on the November agenda.

Many Thanks,
Cary

Carroll E. Carrigan

Executive Director

Alaska Marijuana Industry Association
www.alaskamarijuanaindustry.org

]

This email is the property of the Alaska Marijuana Industry Association and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you
are not the intended recipient or have received this e-mail in error please notify the sender immediately and delete this e-mail.
Any unauthorized copying, disclosure or distribution of the material in this e-mail is strictly forbidden



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: dbarney@workerscompensation.com

Sent: Monday, October 23, 2017 8:58 AM

To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)

Cc: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored); Oates, Sarah D (CED)
Subject: RE: media request

Checking in on this, if you could help me get the following questions answered by the end of the day or early tomorrow
a.m. | would appreciate it.

D

1) Can you go into a little detail about workforce development and medical marijuana? What roles and responsibilities
does your commission have?

2) What is the status on insurance reimbursement for an injured worker who wants to use medical marijuana as a
treatment? Is it covered?

3) What is the current climate for workplaces/employers and how medical marijuana is handled in injured workers who are
certified to use it?

4) Does your commission take a stance in medical marijuana and its uses/purposes?

5) Current climate in medical vs. recreational use in AK from the Commission's perspective?
6) Anything to add?

Thank you!

From: "dbarney@workerscompensation.com" <dbarney@workerscompensation.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2017 1:50pm

To: marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov, sarah.oates@alaska.gov

Subject: media request

Hello,

Not sure if | have the right email, can you pass this along? My name is Dara Barney, and | am the lead editor at
WorkersCompensation.com. | write a weekly story, state-by-state about medical marijuana and how it affects each locale
in workers' comp, regardless of where it is legal and where it isn't. I'd like to talk to someone at the liquor/marijuana control
office about medical marijuana as a treatment, the coverage issue, fed vs. state, and the future of it in your state. We don't
need to talk injured workers, but I'd love some background on the current climate in medical marijuana there.

It would take maybe 15-20 minutes of their time to chat, and | am open all day tomorrow, Friday and Monday morning. |
write the story Monday, and publish Tuesday. | appreciate your time.

Here is a link to my stories, you'll need to register with an email but it is
free. hitps://www.workerscompensation.com/news_search.php

Thank you.

Dara Barney

Senior Editor, Premium Media
WorkersCompensation.com
(866) 927-2667 ext. 186



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Colvin, Rebecca A (DEC)

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 11:15 AM

To: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored); Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)

Cc: sarah.vose@vermont.gov; Susan.Lanberg@tetratech.com

Subject: FSTRAC: Question from Vermont Department of Health Regarding Allowable THC

Levels in Cannabidiol Preparations

Good Morning,

| was unsure if this was a licensing or a more general question. Could one of you please respond to Sarah Vose’s
guestion below?

Thank you,

Rebecca Colvin

Program Coordinator

Solid Waste Program

Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation
907-269-7802

@ Figase eovsicier bhe erndronment before printing thls emall

From: Brewer, Marlena M (DEC)

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 8:51 AM

To: Colvin, Rebecca A (DEC) <rebecca.colvin@alaska.gov>

Subject: FW: FSTRAC: Question from Vermont Department of Health Regarding Allowable THC Levels in Cannabidiol
Preparations

Can you forward this states survey question to the Alaska Marijuana Control Board to respond to please?

From: Lanberg, Susan [mailto:Susan.Lanberg@tetratech.com]

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 4:35 AM

Cc: Shamima Akhter (Akhter.Shamima@epa.gov) <Akhter.Shamima@epa.gov>; Vose, Sarah
<Sarah.Vose@vermont.gov>

Subject: FSTRAC: Question from Vermont Department of Health Regarding Allowable THC Levels in
Cannabidiol Preparations

Hi, everyone,

We are distributing the question below to the FSTRAC membership on behalf of Sarah Vose from the
Vermont Department of Health.

e Does anyone have information on allowable tetrahydrocannabinol (THC) levels in cannabidiol
preparations?

Please send your responses to Sarah Vose (sarah.vose@vermont.gov).




Thank you,

Sue

Susan Adair Lanberg | Environmental Scientist
Direct: (703) 385-1906, (703) 385-6000 ext.1906 | Fax: (703)385-6007
susan.lanberg@tetratech.com

Environmental Sciences
Helping Our Clients with Clean Water Requirements

Tetra Tech (EPA’s Contractor for the FSTRAC Meeting) | Complex World, Clear Solutions
10306 Eaton Place, Suite 340 | Fairfax, VA 22030-2201 | www.tetratech.com

PLEASE NOTE: This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any
distribution or use of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If
you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system.



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: McConnell, Erika B (CED)

Sent: Monday, October 09, 2017 8:58 AM

To: Mike Stoltz; Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: RE: Talkeetna

Thank you for sending this information—I hope that nobody was seriously injured.

Erika McConnell

Director
Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office
State of Alaska

From: Mike Stoltz [mailto:mtmike@live.com]

Sent: Monday, October 09, 2017 2:46 AM

To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored) <marijuana@alaska.gov>
Cc: McConnell, Erika B (CED) <erika.mcconnell@alaska.gov>
Subject: Fwd: Talkeetna

Lawless Talkeetna Oct 7th
3 accidents in and coming to Talkeetna is my understanding
AND you want to possibly contribute to more?

Mike Stoltz

From: "Mike Stoltz" <mtmike@]live.com>
To: "Mike Stoltz" <mtmike@live.com>

Cc: "Whitney Wolff" <wolffwhit@gmail.com>, "paulbutton907 @gmail.com"

<paulbutton907 @gmail.com>, “jefflboc@xmission.com” <jeffloc@xmission.com>, "Phillip

Manning" <phillip@ktna.org>, "Zaz Hollander" <zhollander@alaskadispatch.com>,

"hansbrinke" <hans.brinke@alaska.gov>, "Robert French" <robert.french@alaska.gov>, "James

Hoelscher" <james.hoelscher@alaska.gov>, "joe.bankowski@alaska.gov"

<joe.bankowski@alaska.gov>
Subject: Re: Talkeetna

I understand one more accident on Spur Rd. | did not drive up to see it.












Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 8, 2017, at 12:09 PM, "Mike Stoltz" <mtmike@]live.com> wrote:

FY1 real quick. It was a real wild time in TKA last night. 3 vehicles crashed bad 2
in town 1 down spur. taking pics now of the 2 in town. Looks like there is a major
amount of teens & early 20s kids left over from last night in town right now.
Chaos as predicted

Welcome to Talkeetna - home of no law!

Sent from my iPhone



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Mike Stoltz <mtmike@live.com>
Sent: Monday, October 09, 2017 2:46 AM
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Cc: McConnell, Erika B (CED)

Subject: Fwd: Talkeetna

Lawless Talkeetna Oct 7th
3 accidents in and coming to Talkeetna is my understanding
AND you want to possibly contribute to more?

Mike Stoltz

From: "Mike Stoltz" <mtmike@Iive.com>

To: "Mike Stoltz" <mtmike@live.com>

Cc: "Whitney Wolff" <wolffwhit@gmail.com>, "paulbutton907 @gmail.com"

<paulbutton907 @gmail.com>, "jeffloc@xmission.com" <jeffloc@xmission.com>, "Phillip
Manning" <phillip@ktna.org>, “Zaz Hollander" <zhollander@alaskadispatch.com>,
"hansbrinke" <hans.brinke@alaska.gov>, "Robert French" <robert.french@alaska.gov>, "James
Hoelscher" <james.hoelscher@alaska.gov>, "joe.bankowski@alaska.gov"
<joe.bankowski@alaska.gov>

Subject: Re: Talkeetna

I understand one more accident on Spur Rd. I did not drive up to see it.












Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 8, 2017, at 12:09 PM, "Mike Stoltz" <mtmike@]live.com> wrote:

FY1 real quick. It was a real wild time in TKA last night. 3 vehicles crashed bad 2
in town 1 down spur. taking pics now of the 2 in town. Looks like there is a major
amount of teens & early 20s kids left over from last night in town right now.
Chaos as predicted

Welcome to Talkeetna - home of no law!

Sent from my iPhone



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Mike Stoltz <mtmike@live.com>

Sent: Friday, October 06, 2017 8:03 PM

To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored); Charles E. Flockhart; McConnell, Erika B (CED)
Cc: Hoelscher, James C (CED); Whitney Wolff; Bankowski, Joe (CED)

Subject: Talkeetna Promotion Film

Attachments: IMG_3267.mov; ATTO0001.txt

Or why people no longer come to Talkeetna



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
Sent: Thursday, October 05, 2017 10:36 AM
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: FW: Objection to Marijuana License 12866 - DBA "Uncle Herb's"

From: Greg or Vicki Sarber [mailto:vickigreg99@yahoo.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 03, 2017 11:21 AM

To: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored) <marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov>

Cc: mayor@ci.homer.ak.us; clerk@cityofhomer-ak.gov; citymanager@cityofhomer-ak.gov
Subject: Objection to Marijuana License 12866 - DBA "Uncle Herb's"

Dear Marijuana Control Board,

It has come to our attention that a license has been granted for a retail marijuana business near our home in Homer,
Alaska. The business license number is 12866 and planned to operate under the business name "Uncle Herb's". The
property that this business plans to use for it's retail establishment is 310' from our home. The planned business
location is also near a number of other homes, some with young children and some closer to the planned retail
establishment than ours. We were not notified of this business plan, nor were we given the opportunity to comment on
this license application. We do not want the business located this close to our residence. We object to the granting of a
marijuana licence for this location. There are many other locations in Homer that are zoned commercial and not located
near residences, that would be more suitable for this business establishment. Therefore, we request that the State of
Alaska reconsider and revoke the Marijuana License 12866, unless the business is moved to a location away from
residences. Thank you for your consideration.

Jon G Sarber
Vicki Sarber



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Scholtisek, Eric V (DPS)

Sent: Wednesday, October 04, 2017 11:05 AM
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: Possible unlicensed business/grow location
Categories: Enforcement

To Whom it May Concern,

| encountered a grow location (approx. 40 root systems) while performing my duties. | forwarded my info and photos to
our Drug Unit in the Mat-Su Valley but they informed me (primarily) that it was out of their jurisdiction (located in
Municipality of Anchorage).

Is there an Investigator that | can forward the info (by e-mail) to?
Thanks,

Eric V. Scholtisek
Court Service Officer
Alaska State Troopers
Palmer, Alaska 99645
Office: (907) 746-9142
Cell: (907) 707-5140



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
Sent: Tuesday, October 03, 2017 11:25 AM
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: FW: Objection to Marijuana License 12866 - DBA "Uncle Herb's"

From: Greg or Vicki Sarber [mailto:vickigreg99@yahoo.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 03, 2017 11:21 AM

To: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored) <marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov>

Cc: mayor@ci.homer.ak.us; clerk@cityofhomer-ak.gov; citymanager@cityofhomer-ak.gov
Subject: Objection to Marijuana License 12866 - DBA "Uncle Herb's"

Dear Marijuana Control Board,

It has come to our attention that a license has been granted for a retail marijuana business near our home in Homer,
Alaska. The business license number is 12866 and planned to operate under the business name "Uncle Herb's". The
property that this business plans to use for it's retail establishment is 310' from our home. The planned business
location is also near a number of other homes, some with young children and some closer to the planned retail
establishment than ours. We were not notified of this business plan, nor were we given the opportunity to comment on
this license application. We do not want the business located this close to our residence. We object to the granting of a
marijuana licence for this location. There are many other locations in Homer that are zoned commercial and not located
near residences, that would be more suitable for this business establishment. Therefore, we request that the State of
Alaska reconsider and revoke the Marijuana License 12866, unless the business is moved to a location away from
residences. Thank you for your consideration.

Jon G Sarber
Vicki Sarber



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Paul <radziné@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 2:04 PM
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: RE: Licenses and Applications by Status
Craig,

| got your phone message and the searchable database you mention seems to be exactly what | need, thanks!

| do have another question: do you have a standard list of definitions for the types of facilities? For example, what is the
difference between a Limited facility and a Standard facility.

Thanks,

Paul

From: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored) [mailto:marijuana@alaska.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 12:18 PM

To: Paul <radzinb@gmail.com>

Cc: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored) <marijuana@alaska.gov>

Subject: RE: Licenses and Applications by Status

Good Afternoon-

Unfortunately the PDF version is the only way we can release the list. Many people have luck with copying the
PDF cells and pasting them into an excel file. Sorry we could not be of more help.

Cmy 9. ﬂmg/m

Administrative Officer

Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office

550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600

Anchorage, Alaska 99501

https: //www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/amco

From: Paul [mailto:radzin6@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 12:07 PM

To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored) <marijuana@alaska.gov>
Subject: Licenses and Applications by Status

Is it possible to get a copy of the public document “Licenses and Applications by Status” in an Excel formatted
document? The PDF | can download has some fields combined into a single field, making the document difficult to
search. For example, the “License Number” and “License Type” data are combined into a single field, making it
impossible to search the document by “License Type”.

Regards,



Paul Radzinski

Bean Creek Consulting, LLC
Cooper Landing, Alaska
Mobile: 281-797-7720

E| Virus-free. www.avast.com




Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Gmail <radzine@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 1:02 PM
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: Re: Licenses and Applications by Status
Mr. Douglas,

Thank you for you rapid reply.

| am able to bring the cells into a spreadsheet, but unfortunately, a couple of the cells are combined into a single field,
hence | can't search on it.

| am interested in this data as the company | represent sells climate control equipment so | am keenly interested in
current cultivation licenses and pending licenses. | assume this is the best source of data for this information?

Regards,

Paul Radzinski

Bean Creek Consulting, LLC
Mobile: 281-797-7720

On Oct 2, 2017, at 12:17 PM, Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored) <marijuana@alaska.gov> wrote:

Good Afternoon-

Unfortunately the PDF version is the only way we can release the list. Many people have luck
with copying the PDF cells and pasting them into an excel file. Sorry we could not be of more help.

<image001.png> Craf'g 9 ﬂozg[m‘

Administrative Officer

Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office

550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600

Anchorage, Alaska 99501

https: //www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/amco

From: Paul [mailto:radzin6@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 12:07 PM

To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored) <marijuana@alaska.gov>
Subject: Licenses and Applications by Status

Is it possible to get a copy of the public document “Licenses and Applications by Status” in an Excel
formatted document? The PDF | can download has some fields combined into a single field, making the
document difficult to search. For example, the “License Number” and “License Type” data are combined
into a single field, making it impossible to search the document by “License Type”.



Regards,

Paul Radzinski

Bean Creek Consulting, LLC
Cooper Landing, Alaska
Mobile: 281-797-7720

E| Virus-free. www.avast.com




Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 12:18 PM
To: Paul

Cc: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: RE: Licenses and Applications by Status

Good Afternoon-

Unfortunately the PDF version is the only way we can release the list. Many people have luck with copying the
PDF cells and pasting them into an excel file. Sorry we could not be of more help.

Cmfg 9 ﬂozgéw

Administrative Officer

Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office

550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600

Anchorage, Alaska 99501

https: //www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/amco

From: Paul [mailto:radzin6@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 12:07 PM

To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored) <marijuana@alaska.gov>
Subject: Licenses and Applications by Status

Is it possible to get a copy of the public document “Licenses and Applications by Status” in an Excel formatted
document? The PDF | can download has some fields combined into a single field, making the document difficult to
search. For example, the “License Number” and “License Type” data are combined into a single field, making it
impossible to search the document by “License Type”.

Regards,

Paul Radzinski

Bean Creek Consulting, LLC
Cooper Landing, Alaska
Mobile: 281-797-7720

E| Virus-free. www.avast.com




Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Paul <radziné@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 12:07 PM
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: Licenses and Applications by Status

Is it possible to get a copy of the public document “Licenses and Applications by Status” in an Excel formatted
document? The PDF | can download has some fields combined into a single field, making the document difficult to
search. For example, the “License Number” and “License Type” data are combined into a single field, making it
impossible to search the document by “License Type”.

Regards,

Paul Radzinski

Bean Creek Consulting, LLC
Cooper Landing, Alaska
Mobile: 281-797-7720

E| Virus-free. www.avast.com




Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Jana Weltzin <jana@jdwcounsel.com>

Sent: Friday, September 29, 2017 11:32 AM

To: CED AMCO REGS (CED sponsored); Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored); McConnell,
Erika B (CED)

Cc: Douglas, Craig J (CED); Christina Thibodeaux; Valerie Mastolier; Smith, Jedediah R
(CED); Hoelscher, James C (CED)

Subject: Public Commentary dated Sept 29th attached

Attachments: Sept 29th JDW Public Comment.pdf

AMCO Team — please see attached and thanks for your hard work! Jana

Jana D. Weltzin, Esq.
JDW, LLC

Principal Owner

Of Counsel to Hoban Law Group
3003 Minnesota Drive Suite 201
Anchorage, Alaska 99503
janaweltzin@gmail.com
jana@jdwcounsel.com
630-913-1113 (cell & text)
907-231-3750 (main office)
*Licensed in Alaska and Arizona

The information contained in this message is privileged and confidential. It is intended only to be read by the individual or entity named
above or their designee. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are on notice that any distribution of this message, in
any form is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete or destroy any
copy of this message.

IRS Circular 230 Disclaimer: To ensure compliance with IRS Circular 230, we are required to inform you that unless we have specifically
stated to the contrary in writing, any advice we provide in this email or any attachment concerning federal tax issues or submissions is not
intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, to avoid federal tax penalties.

Thank you.

éThink green, please don't print unnecessarily



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: SKRCC Secretary <skrcc.sec@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 12:07 PM

To: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)

Cc: jimsykesdistrictl@gmail.com; McConnell, Erika B (CED); Oates, Sarah D (CED); Smith,
Jedediah R (CED); Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)

Subject: Re: Request confirmation of Objections to Marijuana Operations

Jane-

Thank you for your detailed and thoughtful response. We only wish we understood all this before having to
wade through it as we know of two applications going through at the moment...but time lines, notifications and
required response /objections are nearly impossible to meet based on our understanding. Our council only
meets 8 times a year.

Are all of you located in Juneau? Specifically Jedediah? An in person meeting would be wonderful if that
could actually happen. If not, we may try to ask the right questions to facilitate our community's objection to
the operations. We appreciate your recommendations to speak with the borough as well.

Regards,

Anne Houseal
SKRCC Secretary

*hhhhkhkhkhkhkkhkhkhkihhhhkhkhkkkhkhiiihihxhkhkhkiix

On Thu, Sep 14, 2017 at 8:21 AM, Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored) <marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov>
wrote:

Good morning,

We have received your objection. However, because your objection does not reference any
specific application as required under 3 AAC 306.065 this objection/comment would be
treated as a general objection/comment and forwarded to the general email of the
Marijuana Control Board which is marijuana@alaska.gov . It would not be filed as part of
any marijuana application(s)

Now, you are a registered (for lack of a better term) community council with the
Matanuska-Susitna Borough which means that when an application is determined
complete by the director of this office, the community council which name is provided by
the applicant, gets notified of the complete application. At that time is when the
community council has the opportunity to request a copy of the entire complete
application and lodge an objection which should include all the pertaining information of
the specific application to include notifying the applicant of the objection. Furthermore, we



strongly suggest that you also contact the Matanuska-Susitna Borough to voice your
concerns.

As for the board meeting today, I am not sure if there are any applications that are within
your community council but it is too late for any objection/comment to be added to the
agenda.

If you wish to provide oral objection/comment to the board you will have to call in to the
meeting 1-800-315-6338 code 69176# when the application(s) is considered by the board.

Note: this email does not represent by any means the entire process an application must
go through to include any objections/comments we receive for it or any of our processes
for that matter which sometimes can be complex. If you have further questions as a
community council about our processes please contact Jed Smith at
Jedediah.smith@alaska.gov , he is our local government specialist and very good about
explaining our processes to local governments or community councils.

Thank you

Jane Sawyer

Occupational Licensing Examiner
Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office

907-269-0350

From: SKRCC Secretary [mailto:skrcc.sec@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 12:55 AM

To: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored) <marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov>; Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
<marijuana@alaska.gov>; marijuana.lice@alaska.gov

Cc: Jim Sykes <jimsykesdistrictl @gmail.com>

Subject: Request confirmation of Objections to Marijuana Operations




Please acknowledge receipt of attached letter. | have sent several copies,to different email addresses in an
attempt to get the attached letter to the right location. Some have been returned. | would like confirmation to
pass along to our community council that the letter was indeed received.

I understand the board meets at 1:30pm on Thursday, 14 Sep 17.

Regards,
Anne Houseal
Secretary, SKRCC

SKRCC.Sec@gmail.com

From: Skrcc.sec <skrcc.sec@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, Sep 13, 2017 at 4:52 PM

Subject: Fwd: Objections to Marijuana Operations
To: marijuana@alaska.gov

Trying again, #5
Begin forwarded message:

From: SKRCC Secretary <skrcc.sec@gmail.com>
Date: September 13, 2017 at 13:09:27 AKDT

To: marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov

Cc: Jim Sykes <jimsykesdistrictl @gmail.com>
Subject: Objections to Marijuana Operations

Please see attached.

(Note: 4th attempt to send to Licensing Board)

Anne



Secretary, SKRCC

SKRCC.Sec@gmail.com




Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Rory Spurlock <roryspur7@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 10:30 PM
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)

Cc: Rory Spurlock

Subject: Onsite Consumption

Attachments: CommentonDraftRegs.pdf

It only makes good business sense to allow onsite consumption.

For anyone visiting the State and buying cannibis, there is currently no where they can legally consume the product which makes no
sense. Unhappy tourist, unhappy business. Also, enabling onsite consumption would reduce the downtown alleyway, sidewalk scent
of cannibis by taking the smoking indoors instead of the only other means for them.

Thanks,

Rory Spurlock
Anchorage AK

AK Resident for 35



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Clare Tilley <clare.tilley@anchoragepress.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 4:11 PM

To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)

Subject: Advertising question

Categories: Enforcement, Director

Hi there,

We have a marijuana retail outlet advertiser for the Anchorage Press who wants to
advertise a discount if people bring in their ad from the Anchorage Press into their store.

I want to confirm with you if this kind of ad would breach any of your rules before we
allow this advertiser to run it.

Thanks alot,
Clare

clare.tilley@anchoragepress.com

=l




Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Mazzei, Kelly A (DOR)

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 12:45 PM

To: vangeer@mtaonline.net

Cc: Heintzelman, Dustin P (DOR); Walker, Emily M (DOR)
Subject: FW: Question regarding Taxes

Hi Cameron,

Thanks for your email. The Tax Division will be sending you a welcome packet and calling to answer all of your tax
questions, usually shortly after you are licensed. In general, you will complete and submit a monthly tax return
electronically. The tax return will ask you to report your transfers/sales to retail and manufacturers because those are
the transactions that are taxed. METRC will make that easier for you by running a report of those transactions.

| copied our marijuana tax auditors.

Thanks,
Kelly

Kelly Mazzei

Excise Tax Supervisor | Excise Audit Group
State of Alaska | Department of Revenue
Tax Division | http://www.tax.alaska.gov/
(907) 269-1018

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message including any attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged
information. Any unauthorized review, use, or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all
copies of the original message.

From: Cameron Van Ryn [mailto:vangeer@mtaonline.net]

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 11:39 AM

To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored) <marijuana@alaska.gov>
Subject: Question regarding Taxes

Just completed training in Metrc and taking the test tomorrow. | had a question on how we are billed for
taxes to the State of Alaska.

Is this something generated from the Metrc system or do we receive a bill from AMCO.
Please let me know as soon as possible.

Thanks and have a great day.
Cameron Van Ryn

Van Geer Enterprises, LLC



7362 W. Parks Hwy., #483
Wasilla, AK 99623-9300
Phone - 907-373-1130

Cell - 907-529-1282

vangeer@mtaonline.net




Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Mike Stoltz <mtmike@live.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 11:58 AM

To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored); Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored);
McConnell, Erika B (CED); Bankowski, Joe (CED); Hoelscher, James C (CED)

Cc: Charles E. Flockhart; anchoragefbi

Subject: Targeting Children

Attachments: image.jpeg; ATTO0001.txt

High Expeditions Retail Marijuana Store in Talkeetna

Targeting Children



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 11:51 AM
To: Mazzei, Kelly A (DOR)

Cc: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: FW: Question regarding Taxes

Hello-

Can you please provide insight on the tax billing.

Craig

From: Cameron Van Ryn [mailto:vangeer@mtaonline.net]

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 11:39 AM

To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored) <marijuana@alaska.gov>
Subject: Question regarding Taxes

Just completed training in Metrc and taking the test tomorrow. | had a question on how we are billed for
taxes to the State of Alaska.

Is this something generated from the Metrc system or do we receive a bill from AMCO.
Please let me know as soon as possible.

Thanks and have a great day.
Cameron Van Ryn

Van Geer Enterprises, LLC
7362 W. Parks Hwy., #483
Wasilla, AK 99623-9300
Phone - 907-373-1130

Cell - 907-529-1282

vangeer@mtaonline.net




Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Cameron Van Ryn <vangeer@mtaonline.net>
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 11:39 AM

To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: Question regarding Taxes

Just completed training in Metrc and taking the test tomorrow. | had a question on how we are billed for
taxes to the State of Alaska.

Is this something generated from the Metrc system or do we receive a bill from AMCO.
Please let me know as soon as possible.

Thanks and have a great day.
Cameron Van Ryn

Van Geer Enterprises, LLC
7362 W. Parks Hwy., #483
Wasilla, AK 99623-9300
Phone - 907-373-1130

Cell - 907-529-1282

vangeer@mtaonline.net




Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 8:22 AM

To: skrcc.sec@gmail.com

Cc: jimsykesdistrictl@gmail.com; Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored); McConnell, Erika B
(CED); Oates, Sarah D (CED); Smith, Jedediah R (CED); Marijuana, CED ABC (CED
sponsored)

Subject: Request confirmation of Objections to Marijuana Operations

Attachments: Marijuana Objection SKRCC.pdf

Good morning,

We have received your objection. However, because your objection does not reference any
specific application as required under 3 AAC 306.065 this objection/comment would be
treated as a general objection/comment and forwarded to the general email of the
Marijuana Control Board which is marijuana@alaska.gov . It would not be filed as part of
any marijuana application(s)

Now, you are a registered (for lack of a better term) community council with the
Matanuska-Susitna Borough which means that when an application is determined
complete by the director of this office, the community council which name is provided by
the applicant, gets notified of the complete application. At that time is when the
community council has the opportunity to request a copy of the entire complete application
and lodge an objection which should include all the pertaining information of the specific
application to include notifying the applicant of the objection. Furthermore, we strongly
suggest that you also contact the Matanuska-Susitna Borough to voice your concerns.

As for the board meeting today, I am not sure if there are any applications that are within
your community council but it is too late for any objection/comment to be added to the
agenda.

If you wish to provide oral objection/comment to the board you will have to call in to the
meeting 1-800-315-6338 code 69176# when the application(s) is considered by the board.

Note: this email does not represent by any means the entire process an application must go
through to include any objections/comments we receive for it or any of our processes for
that matter which sometimes can be complex. If you have further questions as a
community council about our processes please contact Jed Smith at
Jedediah.smith@alaska.gov , he is our local government specialist and very good about
explaining our processes to local governments or community councils.

Thank you

Jane Sawyer

Occupational Licensing Examiner
Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office
907-269-0350



From: SKRCC Secretary [mailto:skrcc.sec@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 12:55 AM

To: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored) <marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov>; Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
<marijuana@alaska.gov>; marijuana.lice@alaska.gov

Cc: Jim Sykes <jimsykesdistrictl@gmail.com>

Subject: Request confirmation of Objections to Marijuana Operations

Please acknowledge receipt of attached letter. | have sent several copies,to different email addresses in an
attempt to get the attached letter to the right location. Some have been returned. 1 would like confirmation to
pass along to our community council that the letter was indeed received.

I understand the board meets at 1:30pm on Thursday, 14 Sep 17.

Regards,

Anne Houseal

Secretary, SKRCC
SKRCC.Sec@gmail.com

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Skrcc.sec <skrcc.sec@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, Sep 13, 2017 at 4:52 PM

Subject: Fwd: Objections to Marijuana Operations
To: marijuana@alaska.gov

Trying again, #5
Begin forwarded message:

From: SKRCC Secretary <skrcc.sec@gmail.com>
Date: September 13, 2017 at 13:09:27 AKDT

To: marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov

Cc: Jim Sykes <jimsykesdistrictl@gmail.com>
Subject: Objections to Marijuana Operations

Please see attached.

(Note: 4th attempt to send to Licensing Board)

Anne
Secretary, SKRCC
SKRCC.Sec@gmail.com




Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: SKRCC Secretary <skrcc.sec@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 12:55 AM

To: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored); Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored);
marijuana.lice@alaska.gov

Cc: Jim Sykes

Subject: Request confirmation of Objections to Marijuana Operations

Attachments: Marijuana Objection SKRCC.pdf

Please acknowledge receipt of attached letter. | have sent several copies,to different email addresses in an
attempt to get the attached letter to the right location. Some have been returned. | would like confirmation to
pass along to our community council that the letter was indeed received.

I understand the board meets at 1:30pm on Thursday, 14 Sep 17.

Regards,

Anne Houseal

Secretary, SKRCC
SKRCC.Sec@gmail.com

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Skrcc.sec <skrcc.sec@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, Sep 13, 2017 at 4:52 PM

Subject: Fwd: Objections to Marijuana Operations
To: marijuana@alaska.gov

Trying again, #5
Begin forwarded message:

From: SKRCC Secretary <skrcc.sec@gmail.com>
Date: September 13, 2017 at 13:09:27 AKDT

To: marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov

Cc: Jim Sykes <jimsykesdistrictl@gmail.com>
Subject: Objections to Marijuana Operations

Please see attached.

(Note: 4th attempt to send to Licensing Board)

Anne
Secretary, SKRCC
SKRCC.Sec@gmail.com







Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:
Attachments:

Trying again, #5

Begin forwarded message:

Skrcc.sec <skrcc.sec@gmail.com>
Wednesday, September 13, 2017 4:53 PM
Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Fwd: Objections to Marijuana Operations
Marijuana Objection SKRCC.pdf

From: SKRCC Secretary <skrcc.sec@gmail.com>
Date: September 13, 2017 at 13:09:27 AKDT
To: marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov

Cc: Jim Sykes <jimsykesdistrictl@gmail.com>

Subject: Objections to Marijuana Operations

Please see attached.

(Note: 4th attempt to send to Licensing Board)

Anne

Secretary, SKRCC

SKRCC.Sec@gmail.com




Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Mike Stoltz <mtmike@live.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 5:45 PM

To: Hoelscher, James C (CED); Bankowski, Joe (CED); McConnell, Erika B (CED); Marijuana,
CED ABC (CED sponsored); Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)

Subject: Marijuana Targeting Children

Maybe the anything goes State of Alaska MCB could learn something from MSBSD?

From: BECKY MOREN <BECKY.MOREN@MATSUK12.US>

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 4:40 PM

To: Holly Sheldon Lee

Cc: Michelle Crow; 'Dan Harell'; 'Meghaan Blomberg'; '‘Betsy Smith'; Kristy Mossanen; LISA CURTIS; abby
bradley; Jodi Moses; heather fish

Subject: Re: Bun to Bun run

Hi Holly,

Thank you for sharing your concerns. | cannot provide insight into the advertising/sponsorship piece of this
year's Bun2Bun. The PTA board will have those details.

MSBSD does have dress code policies that prohibit attire that advertises illegal substances for students.
"Attire which advertises illegal substances for school age students is prohibited, as are items which suggest sex,
alcohol, or tobacco products."

I will be meeting with board members to clarify and create a plan for next year's B2B event.

Becky Moren

Sent from my iPhone



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Mike Stoltz <mtmike@live.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 1:27 PM

To: Hoelscher, James C (CED); Bankowski, Joe (CED)

Cc: McConnell, Erika B (CED); Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored); Marijuana Licensing
(CED sponsored); Margaret Sharpe; Charles E. Flockhart

Subject: Fwd: Bun to Bun run in Talkeetna

FY1- see email below.
Targeting kids is wrong!
Alcohol and Tobacco can not do so, why can a retail marijuana shop do so in Talkeetna Alaska?

Mike Stoltz

From: Holly Sheldon Lee <holly@sheldonairservice.com>
Date: September 12, 2017 at 11:57:53 AM AKDT

To: "becky.moren@matsuk12.us" <becky.moren@matsuk12.us>
Subject: Fw: Bun to Bun run

Hi Becky,

| am forwarding this email that | sent to Dan. As of yet he has not answered me.

| also emailed the PTA and Caitlyn Colby. She reported that Megan B and she did the
advertising and we were contacted for sponsorship. We were not. It is highly disconcerting
that the potshop took our place on the back of the T-shirt after we have supported the event by
advertising for 3 years before this year. Our family and many families in this communities do
not believe that a marijuana store name belongs on an event that involves our kids. We do not
know how that all happened but we hope that you will make sure that will never happen

again. Thank you for looking into this for us.

Holly
Sheldon Alr
(907) 232-4063

From: Holly Sheldon Lee

Sent: Sunday, September 10, 2017 5:11 PM
To: metta.dan@gmail.com

Subject: Bun to Bun run

Hi Dan,



Can you please tell who is in charge of advertising for the Bun to Bun. For some unknown
reason, after sponsoring the race for the last three years we were left out.

Also we noticed that the marijuana store was on the shirt. Do you really think that is
appropriate for the kids that take part? | saw children use sharpies to mark out their logo.

Holly Sheldon Lee
Sheldon Air Service
(907) 232-4063



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Douglas Sanvik <dsanvik@gci.net>

Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 7:58 PM

To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)

Subject: On Site Consumption - Smoking Room Comment
Attachments: Attachment-4-Ventilation2010-FINAL.pdf

Dear Sir/Madam:
| am re-submitting comments regarding smoking rooms for on-site consumption of marijuana. It's imperative that smoking only be

allowed outside. Research has shown that while ventilation might reduce the smell of smoke in a room it can't remove all the
carcinogens from the indoor air.

| am alarmed by proposals to allow smoking rooms for on-site consumption of marijuana. There is no safe level of
second hand smoke and smoking rooms are not effective at removing carcinogens from the air.

| am strongly against allowing smoking rooms for on-site consumption of marijuana. That would be a giant step
backward in the defense of public health.

| have attached information about smoking rooms that | would like to submit as back-up information.
Thank you for this opportunity to comment.

Sincerely,

Doug Sanvik

PO Box 21774
Juneau, AK 99802



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Shilpa Arora <shilpa.arora@uwaterloo.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 12:11 PM
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: Cannabis

Hello,

Many jurisdictions regulate the types of foods in which marijuana is permitted. For instance, Washington State
prohibits cannabis edibles to be sold in foods which require time-temperature control, refrigeration, freezing
or hot-holding.

Does Alaska have any similar restrictions for the types of foods permitted for marijuana edibles?

Thank you,
Shilpa Arora



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)

Sent: Friday, September 08, 2017 12:04 PM

To: Rebecca Uta

Cc: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored); Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: RE: Edward Buffington License # 14294

Good morning,
Are you objecting to this application under 3 AAC 306.065?

You can find a copy of statutes and regulations here
https:/ /www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/amco/MarijuanaRegulations.aspx

Thank you

Jane Sawyer

Occupational Licensing Examiner
Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office
907-269-0350

From: Rebecca Uta [mailto:utafamily76 @yahoo.com]

Sent: Friday, September 08, 2017 11:44 AM

To: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored) <marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov>
Subject: Edward Buffington License # 14294

To whom it mas concern,

My name is Jefferson Uta.This is a complaint about an Edward W. Buffington License # 14294 and his activities at 506
Japonski Dr. Kenai AK 99611. 506 Japonski is a personal residence to a Thomas Wiser who is 72 years of age. Surely
this is not good for his health to have a grow operation in his residence. It is an open area and there is no separation from
where they want to do it and his residence. Also, the Kenai middle school is just on the other side of Kenai Spur Hwy and
im not sure of the legal distance required to operate this type of business. After talking to the rest of our neighbors, they
were unaware that this was going on since they did not notify them at any point.



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Roger Aderman <adermans@mtaonline.net>

Sent: Thursday, September 07, 2017 5:02 PM

To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)

Subject: Tab 13299 Down To Earth Farms

Attachments: September 14-15, 2017 MCB Meeting Agenda.pdf; ATTO0001.txt

This site is located in a residential area where | live. | am very concerned about crime and innocent neighbors being
injured, lowering of property values, and foul odors associated with growing marijuana. | have concerns of the borough
having adequate funds for enforcement of laws concerning growing marijuana and enforcement of growers complying
with the laws.

My wife and | are retired and one day will need to sell our property to pay for our care. We have worked hard to have
our house and when we sell it will be critical to our ability to pay for our care.

Roger & Sharon Aderman

20442 E Reich CT

Palmer, AK 99645

907 746 2095

adermans@mtaonline.net



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: J&K Rockwell <5acrewud@mtaonline.net>
Sent: Thursday, September 07, 2017 1:31 PM
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: RE: Marijuana Board Meeting...

Hello,

I would like to register to address the Marijuana Board at its meeting on September 14/15 regarding a limited grow
facility, “Down to Earth Farms”, License # 13299.

Thank you.

Karen Rockwell



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Mike Stoltz <mtmike@live.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 07, 2017 9:50 AM
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: Comment

| would like to comment as a phone in at the MCB Sept 14 & 15 meeting

License # 13249

X-Tracted Laboratories

38957 S Commercial Dr

Talkeetna

Marijuana Product Manufacturing Facility Under Review

License # 12172

Royal Mountain Extracts LLC
38957 S Commercial Dr
Talkeetna

Marijuana Product
Manufacturing Facility
Initiated

License # 13789

Sunnybrook Group LLC

38436 S Malaspina Loop

Talkeetna

Marijuana Product Manufacturing Facility Talkeetna Initiated

Sent from my iPhone



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

Sawyer, Jane Preston (CED)

Thursday, September 07, 2017 9:20 AM

Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)

Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)

FW: Objection from Roseann Curran to all mj apps in Cordova
Objection from Rosanne Curran to mj apps in Cordova.pdf

This person is not objecting to a specific application but rather to all the marijuana
establishment applications in Cordova.

Jane

From: CEDP-TUNDRASHREW [mailto:CEDP-TUNDRASHREW @alaska.gov]
Sent: Thursday, September 07, 2017 9:17 AM

To: Sawyer, Jane Preston (CED) <jane.sawyer@alaska.gov>

Subject: Objection from Roseann Curran to all mj apps in Cordova



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Jana Weltzin <jana@jdwcounsel.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 07, 2017 9:05 AM
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: Public comment registration

Hi- pls put me on the public comment list - thx!

Jana D. Weltzin, Esq.

JDW, LLC

Of Counsel to Hoban Law Group
Principal Owner

3003 Minnesota Drive, Suite 201
Anchorage, Alaska 99503
janaweltzin@gmail.com

jana@ jdwcounsel.com
630-913-1113

*Licensed in Alaska and Arizona

The information contained in this message is privileged and confidential. It is intended only to be read by the
individual or entity named above or their designee. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient,
you are on notice that any distribution of this message, in any form is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this message in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete or destroy any copy of this message.

IRS Circular 230 Disclaimer: To ensure compliance with IRS Circular 230, we are required to inform you that
unless we have specifically stated to the contrary in writing, any advice we provide in this email or any
attachment concerning federal tax issues or submissions is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be

used, to avoid federal tax penalties.
Thank you.
P Think green, please don't print unnecessarily



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: KushTopia, Alaska <akushtopia@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 06, 2017 6:47 PM
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: Hello

I would like to register for public comment for the September meeting.

Kindest Regards,
Phillip 1zon

Kindest Regards,
Phillip A. 1zon 11



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: mykykjla@gmail com <akfishtales@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 03, 2017 6:33 PM

To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)

Subject: Marijuana sales

I would like to propose a recommendation to the control board for the sale of marijuana.

As a licensed charter operator in halibut fisheries, | am required to have a registered log book of which | am to
have my clients print and sign their name, and it is my responsibility to make sure they do not over harvest
their yearly quota of halibut. The system proves to show great control.

My recommendation would be to tailor the system to work with the sales of marijuana, using the same method
as in halibut control.

I see the sales showing who is buying, what quantity, medical purposes, recurational use or possibly resale. The
system can be tailored to meet the marijuana control needed within our state.

Abner

Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE Droid



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Kris Knutzen <kris@krisknutzen.com>
Sent: Friday, September 01, 2017 2:18 PM
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: PFD residency requirement

| would like the following request to be read at the Nome board meeting in September. | will be traveling at that time
and unable to phone in my request.

| would like to invest in Rosie Creek Farms, a Fairbanks Cannabis business, and have been told that | am unable to invest
because | am not illegible for the Permanent Fund Dividend.

| have been a resident of the state of Alaska since June of 1979. | have applied for every PFD and have received every
check except for the years 2015 and 2016. In 2015 my mother passed away and | traveled for pleasure, in 2016 |
traveled for pleasure...both years | was out of the state for over the allotted 180 days. | have maintained a year-round
residence in Fairbanks since 1979, | do my banking in Fairbanks, | vote in Fairbanks and my car is registered in

Fairbanks. My children and grandchildren live in Fairbanks. | owned a business in Fairbanks for over 20 years. | have no
intention of leaving the state.

| am retired and am fortunate enough to have the ability to travel during the fall and winter months. | do not feel that
this travel makes me any less a resident. | am an active involved member of the Fairbanks community.

| would like the board to consider making an acceptation to the PFD resident rule by devising an alternate resident
policy. A policy designed for those of us that have been in the state for years and continue to reside here but travel in
our retired years.

Thank you and please email comments and response to
Kris Knutzen

kris@krisknutzen.com
907 388 0902




Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: McConnell, Erika B (CED)

Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 3:34 PM
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: report of phone call

On August 22, 2017, Mr. Keith Klemme called and requested that the following be communicated to the board:

e The board should have a phone line for messages and not expect everyone to use email.
He grows his own marijuana.

He will not pay $20/gram when he can get an ounce for $80 [on the black market].
Stores are ripping people off.

The board needs to deal with this.

e People who bring crack and meth into this country should be executed.

Erika McConnell

Director

Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office

550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600

Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Phone: (907) 269-0351

https: //www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/amco



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 1:10 PM
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: FW: Nat Dawg license

From: Christopher Wilhelm [mailto:ketchikanwilhelm@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 10:56 AM

To: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored) <marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov>
Subject: Nat Dawg license

Good morning,

| looked with some interest at an initiated application for product manufacturing in Ketchikan located
at 5673 Robertson Cut-off, Ketchikan 99901. | would like to let you know there is no such

address. In addition, the properties on that street are only zoned residential, so there is no chance it
could get local approval.

This location is immediately adjacent to the wastewater processing facility at Mountain Point. IMHO,
this is a juvenile thrill-seeker and not a serious license application. However, it is no longer possible
to view the applicant information on the AMCO license data sheet, so you will have to find out
additional information on your own.

The street is not researchable using GoogleEarth or the KGB GIS server. | had to call Public Works
to find it. There is only a handful of addresses on the Robertson Cutoff street.

Sincerely,

Christopher Wilhelm
SFALLC

218 Kelly Drive
Ketchikan, AK 99901



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 1:09 PM

To: Chris Hayes

Cc: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored); Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: RE: License No. 14294

Are you objecting to this application under 3 AAC 306.065?

Thank you

Jane Sawyer

Occupational Licensing Examiner
Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office
907-269-0350

From: Chris Hayes [mailto:clhayes@gci.net]

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 3:41 PM

To: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored) <marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov>
Subject: License No. 14294

Dear Sirs,

| have lived at 1106 Fox Avenue Kenai Alaska for 35 years. | was recently informed that a marijuana grow business may
open in my neighborhood and would like to express my displeasure with this information. This has always been a family
oriented neighborhood. A commercial marijuana grow business will bring nothing but negative effects to the area such
as theft and other crimes associated with drug sales. To my knowledge this residence is not zoned for commercial
business.

| disapprove of this permit and business in a residential neighborhood.

Respectfully,

Chris Hayes
1106 Fox Avenue
Kenai, AK 99611
907-441-4156



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Smith, Jedediah R (CED)

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 9:58 AM

To: akmark21@gmail.com

Cc: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: RE: On-site support letters question - #10873

Mr. Woodward,

You are welcome to submit the comments to our office so long as they contain some sort of identifier of the person
writing the comment (name, phone number, etc.). Feel free to mail them. They must be received (not postmarked) by
the deadline posted.

Thank you,

Jedediah R. Smith

Local Government Specialist

Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office

(907) 334-2195
https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/amco/

From: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 9:50 AM

To: Smith, Jedediah R (CED) <jedediah.smith@alaska.gov>
Subject: FW: On-site support letters question - #10873

For you.

From: Mark Woodward [mailto:akmark21@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 8:59 AM

To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored) <marijuana@alaska.gov>
Subject: On-site support letters question - #10873

Good morning,

We have a retail store (10873), and have had many customers requesting to fill out a comment card at our store
to send to AMCO regarding the proposed on-site regulations out for comment (and not send them via email).

Our question is this: does each individual customer need to send the comments in individually, or could we send
a batch of them in one envelope to AMCO? Just trying to save postage...that's all.

Please let me know, and have a fantastic day!
-Mark Woodward

The Stoney Moose
907-617-8246



Douglas, Craig J (CED)

From: Mark Woodward <akmark21@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 8:59 AM

To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: On-site support letters question - #10873

Good morning,

We have a retail store (10873), and have had many customers requesting to fill out a comment card at our store
to send to AMCO regarding the proposed on-site regulations out for comment (and not send them via email).

Our question is this: does each individual customer need to send the comments in individually, or could we send
a batch of them in one envelope to AMCO? Just trying to save postage...that's all.

Please let me know, and have a fantastic day!
-Mark Woodward

The Stoney Moose
907-617-8246



